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A note from Mrs. Chern… We are all tracked into our new space and 

doing great! Our banner for the Walk-a-Thon is almost done and our T-shirts will be done on 

Tuesday. Don’t forget to bring a white T-Shirt (100% cotton is best) on Monday. We got paired 

up with our 4th Grade Reading Buddies today. So excited to have this group of mentors and role 

models to work with our class.  

Upcoming Week’s Standards… 
Reading: Digging deeper into comprehension with envisioning and activating schema, 

retelling stories (assessment) 

Writing: Editing and revising to publish 

Spelling: Unit 5 

Math: Subtraction with 10 frames, using number lines to add and subtract, word problems 

Science: Begin Balance and Motion science unit, exploring stable, balance, counter balance 

and weight 

Homework… The children will read a non-fiction piece and retell what it is 

mostly about and name details from the passage. Please be sure to read your passage and 

words/phrases each day to build fluency. Math consists of a review of counting on and using 

Math Mountains to solve missing addend word problems. There is a video on the blog under 

Video Links about Math Mountains if your child has a hard time explaining them to you. The last 

math page is to keep at home. It does not need to be returned but can be played with over and 

over at home to build fluency with math facts.  

 

Upcoming Events… 
●​ 8/29 T-shirts need to come to school to Tye Dye on Tuesday 

●​ 9/2 Walk-a-Thon 9;25-10:05 

●​ 9/9 Early Release- School is out at 1:15 
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